
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – designing, creating and talking about our own treasure maps.
● Handwriting - practicing our skills through dictation.
● Phonics - revising a range of alternative spellings by identifying them in a range of texts.
● Maths - revising half past and quarter past the hour and ordering and making amounts with money.
● History - reviewing what we have learnt about Christopher Columbus, 
● Science - our last lesson on the seasons, making a seasons wheel.
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Party Day  - Monday 19th July

For the last day of term we are having a party day. Children 

can wear their own clothes. You can either order a party 

lunch (via ParentPay) or you can send your child in with a 

pack lunch. 

Children can bring in toys to play with, however these toys 

must be brought in on Friday 16th July and have to 

quarantine over the weekend. Please do not bring in 

electronic toys or toys with small parts. We can not take any 

responsibility for toys getting lost or broken so please don’t 

send anything really precious in.

Please send your child in with a named bag
We will be sending wellies, waterproofs and other things 
home so please could you send your child to school with 
a named bag/ bag for life.

Reports:
Reports will be emailed to you on Thursday (15th) so please look out for these in 
your email. If you haven’t received it by Friday then please contact your class 
teacher.

Inflatable day 
On Monday it is the PTA inflatable day. 
Children can come to school on Monday 

wearing an England top or t-shirt of any 
description or to wear any red and white 
clothing if they haven’t got an England top or 
t-shirt. Shorts and trainers will also be allowed 
on that day. Alternatively, your child can wear 
their school uniform but have small England 
flags painted on their faces. This is to celebrate 
the England Football team.

Meet the Teacher
The children will be meeting their new class 
teacher next week. They will be having a story 
outside where they can ask question and get to 
know there new  teacher. A transition book will 
be emailed to you for you and your child to look 
through over the summer.


